
 

SAFETY FOR CONTRACTORS  

Specialized 
 
 
Precautions with farm equipment around energy 
 
 
You should take every safeguard to avoid damaging overhead power lines and poles during the operation 
of farm equipment. Farm equipment and machinery used in cultivating fields should be no more than 14 
feet in height to safely clear overhead power lines. When installing an irrigation system, pipes should be 
moved in a horizontal manner when near overhead lines to avoid accidental contact. And ladders should 
be kept away from all overhead electrical equipment. 


